ATHSHUBS

CHESHIRE AND WIRRAL

RECRUITING - Local Leaders of Maths Education (LLME)

The recruitment window for Primary Mastery Specialists, Secondary Mastery
Specialists, NCETM PD Lead Development Programme, NCETM School Development
Lead Programme and the new Further Education Mastery Specialists is now OPEN and
will close on 29 March 2024.

Email us at mathshub@ourladyofpity.co.uk if you are interested in applying or would
like to recommend someone for it!

For more information:

o Primary Mastery Specialists 2024/25 - click here

« School Development Lead Programme 2024/25 - click here

» Professional Development Lead Programmes 2024/25 -
click here
Secondary Mastery Specialists 2024/25 - click here
Post -16 GCSE and FSQ Mastery Specialists 2024/25 - click
here
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